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Information Report 

This document and its attachments are public and available in an 
accessible format upon request. 

Analysis 

At their meeting on January 18, 2023, Council directed staff to provide quarterly 
updates on action items as directed via resolution.  

In their capacity as administrative support to Council, the Legislative Services 
department maintains a direction log that is updated following each Council 
meeting and updated by members of the Leadership Team. The direction log 
reflective of Q1 2025 updates, is attached as “Appendix A” for Councils 
information. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Niall Lobley, Chief Administrative Officer in consultation with the 
Leadership Team 

Report: Quarter 1 (2025) Council Direction Reporting 
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Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 

From: Niall Lobley, Chief Administrative Officer 


